
 

 
  

 

                            

 

Friday Bulletin 25th June 2021 
Dear Parents 

 
This has been a particularly challenging week for schools in Cumbria, with around 55 dealing with 
isolated cases of covid among staff or pupils and 10 dealing with larger outbreaks and two 
schools closed.  The latest data published today from the county's Public Health team shows 
covid cases almost doubling again in the last week, just as they have in the previous two weeks, 
so we are in a worsening position.  The local authority’s advice has reverted back to what it was 
months ago in terms of wearing masks, visitors to schools and so on. Unfortunately it simply 
reflects the position we're in.  We’ve been asked to ensure that parents are aware of the Covid 
quick guide produced by the Public Health team. 

 
Bags 2 School 
 
Bag2School Clothes collection -Friday 2nd July 9am 

 
Please ONLY BRING YOUR DONATIONS DOWN TO SCHOOL ON THE DAY as there isn’t 
anywhere to store them.  There won’t be any bags coming from the company, so please just use 
bags you have at home.  Items accepted are men’s, ladies’ and children’s clothes, shoes, 
handbags, belts and accessories. The team DO NOT accept uniforms, pillows, duvets, bedding, 
curtains, soft toys or bric-a-brac. 

 
Action Ants 
We are excited to announce that an afternoon of outdoor action packed activities has been 
organized for the children with John French from Action Ants on Friday 9th July. The children will 
tackle the junior warrior obstacle course which includes a slip & slide mat and inflatable kayak.  
Dodgeball games will also take place.  Children should bring a change of clothes and towels – 
water fun guaranteed 

 
         Clerk to the Governors  

There is currently a vacancy for a Clerk to the Governors.  This is a paid position and a great     
opportunity to be involved with the school.  If you would like to apply, please see the information 
on the school website.  We’ve promoted the position on our facebook page and would be grateful 
if parents would help us to spread this further by sharing.  If you know of anyone who might be 
interested in this opportunity, please pass the information on.  Many Thanks. 

 
 
 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA2MjQuNDIzMzk5NDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5jdW1icmlhLmdvdi51ay9zdG9wdGhlc3ByZWFkIn0.OuKdELVHUuobokgA7R89Zjnyc05neEtZNvrRRdSYR8o/s/514765862/br/108352116362-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA2MjQuNDIzMzk5NDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NvbnRlbnQuZ292ZGVsaXZlcnkuY29tL2F0dGFjaG1lbnRzL1VLQ0NDLzIwMjEvMDYvMTYvZmlsZV9hdHRhY2htZW50cy8xODU1NTE4L0NPVklELTE5JTIwdGVzdGluZyUyMGFuZCUyMGlzb2xhdGlvbiUyMGFkdmljZSUyMGZvciUyMHBhcmVudHMlMjAlMjgyJTI5LnBkZiJ9.K88pKEb6UCqA4WWJibtyQ-_kCHfHZf2VnErONKHdjP4/s/514765862/br/108352116362-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA2MjQuNDIzMzk5NDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NvbnRlbnQuZ292ZGVsaXZlcnkuY29tL2F0dGFjaG1lbnRzL1VLQ0NDLzIwMjEvMDYvMTYvZmlsZV9hdHRhY2htZW50cy8xODU1NTE4L0NPVklELTE5JTIwdGVzdGluZyUyMGFuZCUyMGlzb2xhdGlvbiUyMGFkdmljZSUyMGZvciUyMHBhcmVudHMlMjAlMjgyJTI5LnBkZiJ9.K88pKEb6UCqA4WWJibtyQ-_kCHfHZf2VnErONKHdjP4/s/514765862/br/108352116362-l


     

 

 Sports Day Badge Design 
Please find in your wallets a Sports Day Badge Design Sheet (1 per child).  We hope the          
children have fun creating a badge for their team.  They need to be returned to school next week 
in order to be in with a chance of winning.  Good Luck! 

 
            Swimming 

The children have been absolutely brilliant at the pool this week.  Mrs Ball, Mrs Nye, Mrs Corrie 
and myself have been very impressed with their progress. We won’t be going back to the pool as 
a school until next year, so moving forward, we think it’s very important that the children continue 
to get as much experience swimming as possible to maintain the excellent levels that have been 
achieved.  

  

 
Duncan Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
Diary Dates (subject to change due to COVID restrictions) 
 
Class 1 Leighton Hall     28th June 
‘Move-up’ day in school     1st July 
School Reports issued to parents    2nd July 
Bags 2 School      2nd July 
Sports Day      7th July 
Action Ants      9th July 
Leavers’ service (updated advice is to exclude parents) 15th July 2pm   
End of summer term     16th July 2pm 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 28th June 2021 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –  Athletics                  Thursday – Razzamatazz 
  
Tuesday –     Gardening        Friday – Football 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Summer Craft 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..session 


